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From: Peter Farrell <ptf000@bigpond.com>

Sent: Friday, 17 October 2014 5:07 PM |
To: DCS:Minister Piccolo j
Subject: cfs volunteers

I 8

What do you not understand about your proposed changes. I sat alongside you at the forum in Clare and

you DID NOT intimate any of what is currently proposed. I challenge your knowledge of our background or

the knowledge of your whizz kids, you are not in gawler council now.

Peter TFarrell

Captain

Loch ie I CFS


